
Monday 28th October 

School re-opens 845am  

Thursday 31st and Friday 1st  

Y6 Bike Ability Lessons 

Please remember Y6 high school 

admissions close on Thursday 31st 

October  

Tuesday 5th November 

Group of Y2 children represent school 

in Trust cheerleading experience 

Reception Adlington Library Trip  

Thursday 7th November 

Trainer Day—children can come to 

school wearing their trainers (and 

school uniform) in exchange for 

bringing a bottle to school for our 

Christmas Fair 

Friday 8th November 

TriKidz in school—children come to 

school wearing PE kits on this day 

Y1—Y6  

This will take place outside so trainers 

and black leggings/tracksuits may be 

more suitable. 

Saturday 9th November 

St Paul’s Church Christmas Craft Fair 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A warm welcome back to the second half of our Autumn term. It’s a long term and a busy one, so 

please let us know if you need any support over the coming weeks. 

As we enter into the cold season, please ensure all children come to school in a suitable coat for the 

weather and any additional hats, gloves or scarves they may need. If it is very wet and you are walk-

ing to school, please remember your child can walk in wellingtons and bring their school shoes to 

change into on arrival. 

Our attendance target still remains at 97%, please ensure your child is in school every day so that 

they do not miss out on key learning that takes place each day, academically as well as socially and 

emotionally. We will be monitoring attendance closely, and may contact you to arrange a meeting to 

discuss ways that we can support you in increasing your child’s attendance.  

Here is a reminder of the NHS link to support you with childhood illnesses that you may encounter. Is 

my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) If you are unsure whether your child should be in 

school or not, you can always contact the school office for advice.  

There are lots of events taking place during this half term, please check the calendar overview or the 

school website calendar to see key dates for your child/children. 

We know this time of year can be a difficult one for some of our families, so please remember if you 

require any support or guidance, please just get in touch, we are always here to help. 

Thank you as always, for your continued support and understanding. We look forward to a great half 

term ahead. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Burger 

Headteacher  

October 28th 2024 

Reception 95% 

Year 1 94% 

Year 2 90% 

Year 3 86% 

Year 4 93% 

Year 5 93% 

Year 6 98% 

Whole School 93% 

Parent/Carer Showcases 

Each year, we invite parents/carers into school to share their children’s learning with them. This is 

an opportunity for you to sit with your child and look through their books with them and discuss the 

learning that has taken place since September. 

Our showcase dates are as follows:  

Reception : Tuesday 3rd December 230pm  Year 1: Wednesday 4th December 230pm 

Year 2: Monday 16th December 230pm   Year 3: Tuesday 10th December 230pm 

Year 4: Wednesday 11th December 215pm in church with them leading a Christingle service first 

Year 5: Thursday 5th December 230pm  Year 6: Monday 9th December 230pm  

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


October 28th 2024  

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair will be on Friday 29th November 330—5pm  

On Thursday 7th November we  will be having a wear your 

trainers to school day in exchange for donating a bottle for our 

Christmas Fair. 

On Friday 22nd November we will be having a wear your train-

ers to school day in exchange for donating some sweets or 

chocolates for our Christmas Fair. 

We are also looking for donations for our raffle. If you are able 

to donate a raffle prize, or know someone who might be inter-

ested in donating a prize, please contact the school office.  

Raffle prizes can be dropped off at the school office.  

Thank you for your support in ensuring our Christmas Fair is 

enjoyable and fun and a great fundraiser for the school.  

School Shoes 

Pearl of Africa Children’s Child Care charity are looking for sec-

ond hand school shoes to take over to Uganda. 

If you have a pair that you can donate, please drop them off at 

the school office.  

Y6 High School Admissions 

A reminder that ALL Y6 children need to apply for their high schools plac-

es by Thursday October 31st. Visit the link below for more information. 

Starting secondary school (Year 7) - Lancashire County Council  

As always, if you require any support, please contact the school office. 

We do have places across school as well as places for Reception 2025. 

Please come along to our open evening or contact the school office to 

arrange a mutually convenient time to view our wonderful school.  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/

